
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 23rd April 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

Super Sports Leaders!  

We would like to introduce our amazing new  

playground leaders from Year 5 and Year 6.  

 

It was such a hard decision to choose the leaders 

from the 24 outstanding application letters, as they 

were all so well written. Thank you to everybody who 

applied and congratulations to our new playground 

leaders. Well done. We can’t wait to get started! 

 

 

School Council Fundraising Day 

On Friday 7th May the School Council will 

be holding their first fundraising day in  

loving memory of Marianne Bassett. The 

pupils have chosen Macmillan Cancer  

Support as this year’s focus charity and we 

will be hosting a non-uniform day. Children 

will also take part in a range of active challenges in order to raise money for this wonderful cause. Please click 

on the link if you would like to make a donation: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stuny  

 

 

Bikeability 

Pupils in Year 6 really enjoyed their first Bikeability session this 

week as they prepare to master safe cycling on local roads. We 

are thrilled that our UKS2 children are being given the  

opportunity to master these skills after an uncertain year. Once 

Year 6 have completed their training, pupils in Year 5 will be the 

next to take part in the Bikeability scheme. Thank you to Mr Smith 

for organising and to the instructors who work so hard to teach 

the children in a safe and engaging way.  

 

 

 

Reminder – Next Week  

A gentle reminder that next Friday is an inset day for staff training, St Uny CE Academy will 

be closed to all pupils. Monday 3rd of May is a bank holiday so the children will enjoy a four 

day weekend!  

 

 

 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2020-21 

 

 

Friday 30th April 2021 

Inset day 

Monday 3rd May 2021 

Bank Holiday 

Friday 7th May 2021 

Non uniform day in aid of  

MacMillan Cancer Support 

17th –21st  May 2021 

Y6 swimming 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June 

2021 

Half term 

Monday 7th June 2021 

Inset day 

Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the summer 
 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Ftrk.justgiving.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FTy2OmAjStaSC8WtWI0VP_g~~%2FAAME8QA~%2FRgRiY7nbP0TaaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGdpdmluZy5jb20vZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcvc3R1bnk_dXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPWxjX2ZycF9zaGFyZV90cmFuc2FjdGlvbl9mdW5k
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or trust) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Noticing’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 

and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 99.6% 

Kynance 99% 

Poldark 99.3% 

Zennor 99.3% 

Godrevy 96.6% 

Mousehole 94.8% 

Wheal Dream 94.4% 

Morvah 100% 

Whole School 98% 

Attendance—our target for overall 

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Y6 Bikeability 

(Group 5) 

Monday 26th 

April 

INSET day Friday 30th 

April 

Bank Holiday Monday 3rd 

May 

Non uniform day 

for MacMillan 

Cancer Support 

Friday 7th May 

Y6 Swimming 

payment due 

Friday 14th 

May 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns,  

please contact Mr Hoskins, Head of 

School. 

Wrap Around Care bookings 
 

Please use these links to book any  

Wrap Around Care for this half term. 

ST UNY BREAKFAST CLUB BOOKING FORM 

ST UNY AFTER SCHOOL CLUB BOOKING 

FORM 

Any third party activity undertaken 

based upon information displayed 

on this newsletter is strictly at your own 

personal risk.  St Uny Academy is not 

liable for any losses, injury and/or  

damages incurred as a result of such 

third party activity. 

 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DrVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GBPoTkJdV21HpDufZIqF30tUMEZQRExJSjZXOTNZTFJOMzZVRkFJTDRGRC4u&data=04%7C01%7CRichard.Hoskins%40stuny.org.uk%7C8ed117edfdbe
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DrVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GBPoTkJdV21HpDufZIqF30tUQVlFWVZXUVhINExINENHVFhIWlRGVUVJUy4u&data=04%7C01%7CRichard.Hoskins%40stuny.org.uk%7C8ed117edfdbe
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DrVOWGVbBBUq60whMGjC2GBPoTkJdV21HpDufZIqF30tUQVlFWVZXUVhINExINENHVFhIWlRGVUVJUy4u&data=04%7C01%7CRichard.Hoskins%40stuny.org.uk%7C8ed117edfdbe

